
   
 

 

 

New in 2025 

Friday Night Lights 

The HOA in conjunction with the Regency Pickleball Club will host:  

"WELCOME TO PICKLEBALL" on select Friday evenings. 

These evenings the entire community is invited to participate, enjoy, 
learn and socialize while playing pickleball.  

All six courts will be utilized and organized by skill levels so everyone 
can choose their comfort level for participation. 

A great opportunity for neighbors to mingle and understand the 
excitement being generated by pickleball around the world. 

• Never played? We have courts for you! 

• Want social, fun, less competitive play? We have courts for you! 

• Serious player? We have courts for you! 

NO REGISTRATION IS NEEDED. OPEN TO ALL. 

 

June 6th, July 4th, August 1st, September 5th, October 3rd 

7:30 – 9:00PM 

 


